
Please add Mr. Tim O'Hagan as a delegate for the November 16th regular council meeting.  The 
particulars are below. 
 
 
Shelley Brown, Dipl. M.M., Dipl. M.A. | Deputy Clerk Town of Essex | Legal and Legislative Services 
33 Talbot Street South, Essex, ON, N8M 1A8 
519-776-7336 ext 1129 | 519-890-6661 
Learn more online at the links below: 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tim [mailto:ohagantim@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 10:26 PM 
To: Brown, Shelley <sbrown@essex.ca> 
Subject: Re: St. Vincent de Paul parking update request 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
 
Hi Shelly, 
Can make November 16th meeting. Please advise details. 
Tim 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
> On Oct 20, 2020, at 2:21 PM, Brown, Shelley <sbrown@essex.ca> wrote: 
> 
> Good afternoon Mr. O'Hagan, 
> I circulated your request to our staff for review and it is recommended that you or a representative of 
your organization come to council as a delegate as they may have questions given the fact that the spots 
you are asking for will affect parking for the businesses in the downtown core. 
> Please let me know if you can attend.  Our next regular council meetings are November 2nd and 
November 16th.  Should you wish to be on the November 2nd council agenda we would need to know 
no later than October 27th. 
> I await your response. 
> 
> 
> Shelley Brown, Dipl. M.M., Dipl. M.A. | Deputy Clerk Town of Essex |  
> Legal and Legislative Services 
> 33 Talbot Street South, Essex, ON, N8M 1A8 
> 519-776-7336 ext 1129 | 519-890-6661 
> Learn more online at the links below: 
> 
> 
> 
> 

mailto:ohagantim@hotmail.com
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> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Tim [mailto:ohagantim@hotmail.com] 
> Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 4:04 PM 
> To: Brown, Shelley <sbrown@essex.ca> 
> Subject: St. Vincent de Paul parking update request 
> 
> CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
> 
> 
> At a September 20th, 2020 meeting of the Essex Chapter (SVDP), it was decided to ask Essex Council to 
reconfigure the stores existing Centre Street parking signage. 
> 
> Currently the donation drop off and food storage section doors have 2 parking spots designated as two 
hour, 7am to 6pm, Monday through Saturday.  The store hours are 10am to 5pm, Monday through 
Saturday. 
> 
> Society members use the food section doors for delivery and pick up for clients.  Windsor head office 
and donors use the drop off door.  The head office truck is a large commercial vehicle which serves area 
stores. 
> 
> Past experience is that the general public use these locations to both drop off donations, quickly leave 
or stay and shop throughout town.  The latter creates  a situation where the parking area is always full.  
This results in volunteers having to carry heavy containers for long distances from the store doors and 
the society truck being unable to park. 
> 
> It is requested that these locations be made available only for quick merchandise drop offs and 
volunteers during stores hours and days. 
> 
> If approved all SVDP members will be given identification cards to be placed in their vehicles. 
> 
> Thank you 
> Tim O’Hagan 
> 519-560-1848 
> SVDP Essex Chapter Member 
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